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In reference to Case No. 202 1-00340, I am confirming my interest in the vacancy
on the Rattlesnake Ridge Water District Board of Commissioners.

Being a resident of Lawrence County, which makes up 15-20% of Rattlesnake
Ridge Water District’s customer base and having no one on the Board from
Lawrence County at this time I feel Lawrence County customers have been
underserved by not having anyone to voice their concerns.

Prior to the closure ofAK Steel Coke-Ashland, I served as Financial Secretary for
Steelworkers Local Union 523. I have been a member of the Webbville Volunteer
Fire Department’s Board of Directors for 9 years, serving the last seven as Board
President.
I am the Adjutant for the Sons of The American Legion Squadron 342 and have
held that office since 2017.

I feel my association with these groups and their members gives me the
opportunity to relate to and relay the concerns of the community.

Thank you,

7 álejt
Barry Webb


